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July 2, 2024 
 
Wyatt Webster 
Holcim – WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd. Suite 300 
Golden, CO 80401 
 
Re: Tucson South Resource, Permit No. M2004044 
 2023 Annual Groundwater Monitoring Data Acceptance 
 
Dear Mr. Wyatt,  
 
On January 3, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a graph of 
monthly groundwater elevation data for the monitoring wells around the Tucson South Resource site. 
Additionally, on July 2, 2024, the Division requested and received the associated data table of monthly 
groundwater elevations for the period of February 2023 to April 2024.  
  
Per the approved Groundwater Monitoring and Mitigation Plan, the Operator is required to sample the 
water levels on a monthly basis for the life of the mine and submit a graph and data table to the Division 
with the annual report.  
 
The Division reviewed and accepts the groundwater data submitted with the 2023 annual report. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at nikie.gagnon@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8126. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Jared Ebert, Senior EPS, DRMS 


